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Weekly News – 17th November 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We had a lovely afternoon on Tuesday displaying our 
Stonehenge models. We were visited by Mr Scott, all of 
the Year 3 classes and some prospective parents. They 
were all impressed by the standard and the range of 
different styles and materials. Thank you once again for 
your support with this project. 

The children had great fun showing off their odd socks 
on Wednesday and took on board the serious message 
behind the fun – all different, all equal. We have 
undertaken various activities throughout the week 
relating to anti-bullying. These messages were brilliantly 
reinforced by Children in Need day on Friday with the 
whole school community thinking of others and raising 
money to support this charity. 

We are still looking for a couple more volunteers to walk 
to the cinema with us on Tuesday. If you are able to give 
up your time between 9am and 12noon, please let your 
teacher know. Thank you. 

  Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework Reminder 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed and returned 
to school on the following Wednesday. 

Cultural Diversity 

This week we have set a talk homework and activity supporting 
Cultural Diversity. Your child will be bringing home a sheet, which 
will explain what they need to do. Please support them with this. 

 

 

Date Reminders 

Cinema trip:  

Tuesday 21st Nov 2017 

Thames Explorers:  

Yew – Wednesday 22nd Nov 
2017 

Chestnut/Larch – Thursday 
23rd Nov 2017 

Birch – Monday 27th Nov 2017 

  Announcements 

Spelling is Week 8. 

Spelling and times tables 
practice should be done on 
a daily basis for 5 to 10 
minutes. Please continue to 
read and enjoy books with 
your child as often as 
possible.  

If your child has expressed 
an interest in learning or 
writing a poem for Fern 
Speak please help them to 
practise it. 
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